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August 27, 2009
The Honorable Eric K. Shinseki

Secretary, Department of Veterans’ Affairs

810 Vermont Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20005

Fax: 202-273-4876

Dear Mr. Secretary:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) has reviewed the “Your Life/Your Choices” workbook and is monitoring media coverage regarding this publication which is generating concerns within the veterans communities about end of life issues, particularly during nationwide debate on health care reform.

A Wall Street Journal article by Jim Towey was discussed on the August 23, 2009 Fox News Sunday program that included interviews with Towey and VA Assistant Secretary for Public and Intergovernmental Affairs Tammy Duckworth. During the interview Secretary Duckworth stated that the publication is being re-evaluated, and in conjunction with this, FRA respectfully recommends that it be removed from VA facilities and the VA website until a decision is made as to its suitability for distribution and reference by our Nation’s veterans.

Thank you for your consideration of this recommendation.

Sincerely,
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F. DONALD MUCHECK

National President
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